
 

 

Greenville Public Library Trustees Meeting 
The Bradford Room 

Greenville, Illinois 62246 

November 2, 2021 

4:00 p.m. 

Minutes 

 

 

1. Call to Order: Chair Dale Martin called the meeting to order at 4:00 pm. 

 

2. Roll Call of Members:  Present:  Dale Martin, Chance Vohlken, Judy Cox, Cindy Catron, 

Kyle Littlefield, Cynthia Wiegand, and Jane Wilhite.  Absent:  Dieadre Schaufelberger 

and Kayla Curry.  Also present: Director Jo Keillor and Head Librarian Christal Valentin. 

 

3. Public Comments:  There were none. 

 

4. Consideration of Dewberry plans:  Dale Martin informed the Board that the Elmore 

house has been purchased by a private party and is no longer available for the Library to 

purchase.  Options were discussed.  After discussion, Jo Keillor was directed to contact 

Dewberry about possibilities for an addition that stayed within the property boundaries 

and to verify that our needs/wants are contained in a new building plan should the Board 

choose to go that way. 

 

5. Closed Session:  The closed session was not needed. 

 

      6.  Unfinished Business: Jo Keillor reported that the Library was quite cold.  She was 

directed to contact Kane’s Mechanical concerning an estimated installation date for the new 

radiator. 

 

      7.  New Business:  There was no new business. 

           

      8.  Adjourn:  Kyle Littlefield motioned to adjourn.  Cindy Catron seconded the motion.  

Approved 6-0.  The meeting adjourned at 5:07 pm. 

 

 

     


